
 
 
 
For the attention of The Planning Inspectorate 
 
[By email: imminghamget@planninginspectorate.gov.uk] 
  
14 November 2023 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Immingham Green Energy Terminal - Application acceptance and Section 56 Notice 
 
Thank you for your notification of 25 October 2023 seeking the views of the Coal Authority 
on the above. 
 
I have checked the site location plan against our coal mining information and can confirm 
that, whilst the proposed development site falls within the coalfield, it is located outside the 
Development High Risk Area as defined by the Coal Authority.  
 
On this basis, the Planning team at the Coal Authority have no comments to make.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you would like to discuss this matter further. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
The Coal Authority Planning Team 
  

 
Disclaimer 
 
The above consultation response is provided by The Coal Authority as a Statutory Consultee 
and is based upon the latest available data on the date of the response, and electronic 
consultation records held by The Coal Authority since 1 April 2013.  The comments made are 
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also based upon only the information provided to The Coal Authority by the Local Planning 
Authority and/or has been published on the Council's website for consultation purposes in 
relation to this specific planning application.  The views and conclusions contained in this 
response may be subject to review and amendment by The Coal Authority if additional or new 
data/information (such as a revised Coal Mining Risk Assessment) is provided by the Local 
Planning Authority or the Applicant for consultation purposes. 
 


